
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT  

HART DISTRICT COUNCIL 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS  

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

 Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014  

The Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2021  

NOTICE is hereby given that:  

1. The audit of accounts of Hart District Council for the year ended 31 March 2024 has been 

formally concluded.  

2. The Annual Financial Report of Hart District Council is available for inspection by any local 

government elector in the Hart area at Council Offices, Harlington Way, Fleet, GU51 4AE 

by prior arrangement. Please telephone Graeme Clark, Executive Director, 01252 

622122, to make an appointment.  

3. The rights conferred on local government electors by section 25 of the Local Audit and 

Accountability Act 2014 are to:  

• inspect and make copies of the Annual Financial Report (statement of accounts)  

• inspect and make copies of the certificate that the audit of the Council’s accounts 

including that statement has been completed  

• inspect and make copies of the audit opinion  

• inspect and make copies of any public interest report relating to the Council or any entity 

connected with it  

• inspect and make copies of any recommendation relating to the Council or an entity 

connected to it  

• require copies of any such statement or report to be delivered on payment of a 

reasonable sum for each copy.  

The Annual Financial Report can also be viewed on the Council’s website at:  

What we spend, accounts and audits | Hart District Council  

 

Graeme Clark, Executive Director 

https://www.hart.gov.uk/about-council/performance-and-spending/what-we-spend-accounts-and-audits

